Subject: Sidewalks in Sherwood Forest

We are seniors (85 years plus) and are daily walkers on the streets of Sherwood Forest subdivision. We raised four children and have lived on Longbow Road since 1964, (3rd house constructed on the street). We would like to add our concern about the proposed construction of sidewalks in the neighborhood. Our subdivision is very quiet and already has sidewalks on Lawson Road (cement) and Wychwood Blvd. (bricks). Those are the only through streets in Sherwood Forest. The sidewalks are unsafe, icy in the winter (cement) and uneven on the bricks of Wychwood Blvd. This makes walking in the streets the safest on both surfaces. We lost our bus service which adds to the safety of walking in the streets. As avid walkers and nature lovers we would like to preserve our hidden gem of a neighborhood and not add sidewalks where they are not needed.

This letter may be shared with the city committee in charge of sidewalk construction.

Thanking you in advance, we remain sincerely,

Pat and Jerry Gonser 41 Longbow Road London, Ontario, N6G 1Y5